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From:  taraine stevenson [

Sent:  Monday, 11 April 2011 9:08 AM
To:  Info Flood Commission

Subject: re: why has this enquiry closed so soon?

Hello,

We are yet another family affected by this catastrophic event and feel this enquiry will be a sham,
after all, a government only calls for an enquiry when they know the answer!!! Prove me wrong!!!
Why has it closed so early? we have other things to deal with and it should have remained open for
longer. ’ ’ T

This has been a diabolical cock up from the start, SEQWater was advised in March 2010 to bring the
dam level down to around 4%, which is 5 to 8 years water supply WITHOUT rain, this
correspondence was published in the newspapers, so they can't deny that they were warned and
chose to ignore this very sound advice. This dam was built for flood mitigation NOT Brisbane's water
supply and was changed by Peter Beattie, who should have been concentrating on the running of this
state instead of dilly dallying with "other" things. A

The CEO of SEQWater was no where to be seen during this crisis, I heard he buggered offin a
helicopter and was not seen for days, only to come on the TV later to say they were letting water out,

We have lost so much in this flood that can never be replaced by insurance, including hundreds of
thousands of dollars value in our homes, of course we will be be taking this opportunity to take out a
class action against those responsible, ic CEO and Board of SEQ Water, Anna Bligh, Peter Beattie,
BCC and anyone else who had a hand in this fiasco, they are all idiots and should get their snouts out
of our trough!

As you might ascertain I am VERY angry and nothing you can say will ease this anger until you
make those responsible accountable, which you won't do.

Yours truly,
Laraine Stevenson

]
Chelmer 4068
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